Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education

REGION I11
SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF BATAAN

SEP 18 2025
DIVISION ADVISORY

No. X2 , s. 2025

To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisors
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
Elementary and Secondary School Heads
All Others Concerned

This Office informs all concerned that the Twinkler and Star Scouts Day
Camp with a theme "Once a Girl Scout, Always A Girl Scout,” will now be held at
Tenejero Integrated School, Balanga City, Bataan from 8:00am to 5:00pm on
September 20, 2025 instead of the previously announced venue at Abucay Arcade,
Abucay, Bataan.

Attached is the letter from Ms. Divina V. Agustin, Council Executive, for further
details and inquiries.

CAROLINA S. LETA, EdD, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent

In compliance with DepEd Order No. 8 5. 2013, this
Division Advisory is issued not for endorsement
per D.0. 28 s. 2001 only for the information of DepEd
Officials, personnel as well as the concerned public.
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COUNCIL BOARD
Triennium 2024- 2027

HON. VIANCA LITA V. GOZON
Council President

MARITA L. NAVATA
Vice Pres. for Fund Dev't.

JOSEFINA D. TOLENTINO
Vice Pres. for Field

ESTRELLA S. DELA ROSA
Vice Pres. for Int'l. Participation

ARCELE F. SERVERA
Secretary

MA. LANI M. GAMIT
Asst. Secretary

JACQUELINE C. TUAZON
Treasurer

MILA D. CALMA
Asst. Treasurer

ADORACION S. FERNANDO
Auditor

LEONORY 0. CANARE
Commissioner on Program

LUDIVINA S. OMANIA
Commissioner on Training

ROLAND M. FRONDA, EdD, CESO VI

Commissioner on Administration

CAROLINA S. VIOLETA, EdD, CESO VI

Commissioner on Administration

DIVINA V. AGUSTIN
Council Executive
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September 15, 2025
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DR. CAROLINA S. VIOLETA
Schools Division Superintendent
D!lTS‘-EUH-]d:;-g

Kabukiran, Calaylayan, Abucay, Bataan

Madam:
Greetings of peace and Girl Scouting!

We wish to respectfully inform your good office that the
Twinkler and Star Scouts Day Camp, which is part of the

. Girl Scout Week Celebration on September 20, 2025, will
 no longer be held at Abucay Arcade, Abucay, Bataan.

This change is due to the Fun Run activity of the

. Municipality of Abucay on the same date, which prevented

us from using the venue. Therefore, the new venue for the
Day Camp will be Tenejero Integrated School, Balanga

- City, Bataan

We assure you that the program and activities will proceed
as scheduled, and only the venue has been changed.

We thank you for your kind understanding and continued
support to the Girls in Green.
Very truly yours,

DIVINA V'AGUSTIN
Council Executive
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